

**Vol. 12, Issue 9** Tuesday, May 7, 2024

## WHA Seeks Quality Improvement Stories for Annual Report

The WHA quality team wants to share your successes in the annual 2024 Wisconsin Health Care Quality Report. If your hospital has a quality improvement project highlighting the important improvement work that occurred throughout 2023, we would like to hear from you. Stories included in last year's report can be viewed <a href="here">here</a>. The 2023 report was downloaded over 1,700 times!

Email your story and attach any photographs or images of your work to Marcia Egle by Friday, May 24.

## Other Articles in this Issue

- WHA Hosts CMS and Hospital Leaders to Discuss Burden Reduction
- WHA Board Meeting Highlights Advocacy Successes, Discusses Outlook for 2024
- Business Groups File Lawsuit to Block FTC Non-Compete Ban
- HHS Finalizes Rule on 340B Administrative Dispute Resolution Process
- Aspirus Health CEO Matt Heywood Discusses Hospital Closure Impacts, Strategies for an Evolving Health Care Environment
- WHA Seeks Quality Improvement Stories for Annual Report